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This year, the Polar Bear Dip and Ice Bucket Challenge have merged to become the 2023 Winter Challenge.

Employees and alumni have signed up and said #ChallengeAccepted to support Seneca student financial aid. Some have chosen the Ice Bucket

Challenge and others have opted for the in person Polar Bear Dip on Thursday, March 9 which will go live from Magna Hall at King Campus at 1 p.m.

Employees are encouraged to tune in here.

Meet the 2023 Winter Challengers and support their efforts to raise funds for the Campaign for Students! Fundraising will remain open until Sunday,

March 12.
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